
New  Bedford  Public  Schools
summer  programming  canceled
for  Friday  due  to  tropical
storm “Elsa”
“Due to the forecasted track of Tropical Storm Elsa over the
region  tomorrow,  all  New  Bedford  Public  Schools  Summer
Programming will be canceled on Friday, July 9, 2021.

Superintendent  Thomas  Anderson  stated,  “We  are  using  our
traditional  snow  day  model  and  there  will  be  NO  summer
programming  and  NO  remote  sessions  occurring.  This
cancellation is out of concern for the safety of both our
students  and  our  staff  who  must  walk  or  drive  in  these
conditions.”
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